
My name is ..................... and I go to  

St Martin’s Primary School 

 

  



In September I will go into Year 2. 

My new class teacher will be Miss 

Simpson.   

  



This will be my new classroom.  

 

  



I will have a new peg in the Year 2 

cloakroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Simpson will tell everyone 

where their pegs are on the first 

day. 



These are the toilets that I will use. 

 

 

  



I will usually come into school and 

go out of school using this door. It 

is the same as the one when I was 

in Year 1! 

  



It is OK to feel a bit worried about 

going into Year 2. 

 

 

Some things will be the same. 

Some things will change, but that 

is OK. 

 

 

If I am worried or have any 

questions I can ask an adult like 

Mrs Boscher or Mrs Martel.   

 
 

 


